
  
 
 
 

November Conference Night 
 
Thank you to all of our students and their families who came out to celebrate 
all of the Term 1 achievements.  It was a wonderful evening of connection and 
community. 

 
 
 
Reminder – Early Dismissal on Tuesday  
 
A reminder that there is Early Dismissal – 2:30 p.m. this Tuesday, November 
26th.  Please make arrangements to pick up your child(ren) one hour earlier 
on that day and in a timely manner to allow staff to participate in our Staff 
Meeting. 
 
 
 
Wyatt Wear Orders  
 
Please find attached the Wyatt Wear order forms.  We are 
able to accept cash or cheque for families who wish to order.  
Orders are due November 29th.  Orders are expected to be in 
for the new year. 
 
Samples have now arrived, therefore, if you are unsure of 
sizing please send your child to see Mr. Strempler. 
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Week at a Glance 

 
Monday, November 25th, 2024 
Day 3 

 

Tuesday, November 26th, 2024 
Day 4 

Grade 7/8 classes to DCI for 
theatre production of “Annie” 
 
Early Dismissal 2:30 

Wednesday, November 27th, 2024 
Day 5 

 

Thursday, November 28th, 2024 
Day 6 

Kitchen Brigade 3:30 – 5pm 
 

Friday, November 29th, 2024 
Day 1 

Meals2Go 
Wyatt Wear Order Forms due  

 
 

Upcoming important dates: 

December 
• December 12 – Winter Concert 
• December 20 – Last Day of Classes – Early Dismissal – 2:30 p.m. 
• December 21 – Winter Solstice 
• December 23 – January 3 – Winter Break 
• December 25 – Christmas Day/Hanukkah Begins 
• December 26 – Kwanzaa 
• December 31 – Happy New Year  
• January 6 – Classes resume  
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